
  

 
 
 
  
Flughafen Wien AG on the Results of the IFM Purchase Offer  
  
For Flughafen Wien AG, the operating company of Vienna Airport, the fact that two-thirds of 
the free float shareholders refused to accept the purchase offer of IFM represents a gratifying 
vote of confidence. The decision reflects the opinion of free float shareholders who believe in 
the further positive development of the company. This is reinforced by the good traffic 
development at Vienna Airport, which shows that the desire to travel is once again on the rise. 
The ongoing stock exchange listing of Flughafen Wien AG is also an important success factor 
underlying a good business performance. Flughafen Wien AG will do whatever is necessary 
to ensure that it remains a listed company in the future.  
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